| STRONGLY OPPOSE
This is another bite off of what PUC was created to do and the legislature is overreaching unnecessary and violates this principle.

Specifying and/or limiting the sources from which utilities may acquire the energy products they provide their customers serves only
to drive up costs for all the customers.



